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Hello,

I hope everyone is having a great weekend. 

I wanted to provide some updated information regarding road conditions.
The snow plow is not fixed yet  but we are moving as quickly as possible with the repair.

In the meantime, we have retained a private contractor to plow the roads for us.  We do not
have control over when he comes through as he has other obligations as well.  That means the
snow may build up higher than normal before the snow plow comes through.  His plow is big
enough to move larger amounts of snow at one time.  Please be patient as the now on the road
gets deeper.

The roads are becoming more narrow as the snow pack increases.  Heidi said there was about
3 feet of snow in her yard this morning.  Daytime temperatures have remained in the thirties
this week and that means the snow is not melting quickly.  It freezes hard at night which
makes the berms freeze hard.  
The forecast I heard last night indicated that the mountains were going to get a lot of snow
tonight.  

it is very important that no one leaves their car in the roadway or tries to park along side the
roadway.  Your car could be damaged and if the plow sees it he will not plow that section of
the road.  He may not come back to that street either.  There were some bicycles left at the
bottom of one of the roads.  We can't have that either.  Please work with us in keeping the
roadways free of vehicles of any kind. 

If you need a place to park you can park by the garbage dumpster in the parking stalls there.  

There are more storms scheduled for throughout the week.  Please watch the news for further
information.  

Thanks
Wanda
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